
 

 

 

 

May 18, 2020 
Parents/Families, 

As a reminder, tote back pick-up for this week: 

 

Parent Collection of Student Items  

May 18: Last Name A-H: 9:00-4:00pm 

May 19: Last Name I-P: 9:00-4:00pm 

May 20: Last Name Q-Z: 9:00-4:00pm 

*May 20: 6:00-7:00pm for anyone who missed 

 

Reminders: 

• Please make sure to stay home if you or someone in your family is ill. 

• Bring a pen 

• If you have a care rider sign to place on your dash, please bring it 

• Please return all LIBRARY BOOKS 

• Please return all HELP US READ red baggies 

 

CES 20-21 Planning/Parent Feedback form. In lieu of sending a paper copy home, we have 

created an online form. This form will give parents the opportunity to give input as we plan classes for the 

20/21 school year. Please use the following link: https://forms.gle/1vogSfCjYB97sUzr8 . If you have 

question, please let Mrs. Eckert our counselor know. 

 

Counselor Support: Social/Emotional Learning: 
CES Counseling Program Parent Survey: https://forms.gle/fpWdLLvdv351kust8 

If you have questions, please feel free to reach out to Mrs. Eckert. 

Email: Ashlen.Eckert@boerneisd.net  

 

Summer Learning: 

Istation (reading) and Imagine Math will be available throughout the summer. You can 

access this through your child’s clever account. Also, google classroom pages will still be 

active. If you would like to sign in to have your child work on “enrichment activities” feel 

free to do so. 
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20/21 School Year: 

The first day of school is scheduled to start August 12th. We will be holding “Meet the 

Teacher” on Monday, August 10th.  The priority going into next school year is safety first. 

The safety of our students and staff is the number one priority. Boerne ISD will follow all 

guidelines recommended by local and state officials. 

 
 

I can be of any help, please let me know. 

Email: Matthew.Myers@boerneisd.net 

 

*If you are on Facebook/Instagram, be sure to 

join the Curington PTO page for updated 

information. 

 

*Also follow Curington Elementary/Boerne ISD 

on Twitter 

 
Matthew Myers 

Principal 

Curington Elementary 

mailto:Matthew.Myers@boerneisd.net

